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July 1, 2020 
 
 
Dr. Teresa Frankovich 
Humboldt County Health Officer 
529 I Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
Dear Dr. Frankovich, 
 
The Arcata City Council would like to thank you for your leadership as we continue to navigate 
through the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic. You have shown a steadfast commitment to 
protecting our community members’ lives and health, and your deep respect and knowledge of science 
has served us all through these challenging times.  
 
We especially want to acknowledge your commitment to being accessible and prioritizing open 
communication. Your continued efforts are helping to keep our residents informed with the latest local 
news. Your openness to discuss why decisions are being made, while providing clear information on 
what next steps might look like has not gone unnoticed. The comfort that this information brings to us 
all is immeasurable.  
 
The City of Arcata would also like to acknowledge and thank the healthcare professionals, emergency 
support staff and first responders in our region. The selfless work they do to care for patients, knowing 
the risk of potentially contracting the virus or passing it to loved ones, is admirable. We understand 
that many have made the decision to self-isolate away from their families for extended periods of time 
and we are very grateful for these sacrifices and for their commitment to public health in Humboldt 
County.  
 
With our sincere appreciation,  
 
 
Michael Winkler 
Mayor 
 



 
 

CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION 
 

Presented to 
 

Dr. Teresa Frankovich 
Humboldt County Health Officer 

 
Your ongoing dedication and courage deserve our deepest gratitude and admiration. Your steadfast service 

and commitment to public health in Humboldt County is saving many lives and protecting us all. 

The City of Arcata recognizes and thanks Dr. Frankovich for her outstanding efforts in keeping our 
community informed and safe during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 
 

Dated: July 1, 2020 
                                                                                             ________________________   

                                                                                       Michael Winkler 
                                                                              Mayor                    
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